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Barnes County Commission 
September 26, 2024 

Valley City, ND  58072 
 

The Barnes County Commission met in SPECIAL BUDGET session on Thursday, September 26, 2024 with Vicky 
Lovell, Bill Carlblom, Pete Paulson, Cindy Schwehr, and Shawn Olauson present.  
 

Budget Discussion 
The commission met to discuss the upcoming 2025 budget.  The General fund budget was lowered from 60 mills 
down to 55 mills.  The Emergency Fund budget was lowered from 4 mill to .5. 
 
Julie will work on the budgeting forms to see where the budget sets once these changes are made. 
 
Bill Carlblom, Chairman  
Barnes County Commission 
 
Julie Mindt 
Barnes County Interim Auditor 
 
 
 
 


